
Ref. No.: MCHI/CEO/13-14/0259 
January 15, 2014 

To, 
Shri Ashish Kumar Singh (I.A.S.) 
Principal Secretary to Hon’ble CM, 
Hon’ble Chief Minister’s Secretariat 
Government of Maharashtra  
Mantralaya,  
Mumbai – 400 032. 
 
 
Sub.:  Request for an appointment to MCHI-CREDAI Managing Committee Members. 

 
 
Dear 
 
Our MCHI-CREDAI members would like to request Hon’ble Chief Minister                       
Shri Prithviraj Chavan for an appointment to discuss our pending issues with various 
government authorities related to the Real Estate Industry. 
 
Due to the forthcoming Parliament / Assembly Elections, the Code of Conduct may 
become operational at any stage in next month or so.   It may not be possible thereafter 
to finalise, and take policy decisions and put them in motion any project or 
developmental schemes during that period.  Therefore, MCHI-CREDAI members want 
to discuss and expedite these issues as per convenient time, which is suitable to 
Hon’ble Chief Minister. 
 
We await positive response and look forward for earliest appointment with                 
Hon’ble Chief Minister for the purpose please. 

  
Yours,  

 
 
   

  (S. S. Hussain) 
 
To, 
Shri Ashish Kumar Singh (I.A.S.) 
Principal Secretary to Hon’ble CM, 
Hon’ble Chief Minister’s Secretariat 
Government of Maharashtra  
Mantralaya,  
Mumbai – 400 032. 



 


